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A NOTE FROM THE  

P&C PRESIDENT 

NEXT MEETING (AGM): WEDNESDAY 5TH MARCH 2025 AT 6:30PM 

UNIFORM UPDATE 

P&C COMMITTEE MEMBERS 
PRESIDENT: NATALIE KINGDOM 
VICE PRESIDENT: LISA DEKOSTER 
VICE PRESIDENT: GEMMA HOFFMANNBECK 
TRESURER: WHITNEY WILLCOCKS   
SECRETARY: RENEE COOPER 

UNIFORM SHOP OPEN 
TUESDAY & THURSDAY 

2:00PM—2:30PM 
 

Alternately you can make 
An order through the office. 

JANUARY 
31st   Staff Development Day 
FEBRUARY 
3rd    Staff Development Day 
4th     Staff Development Day 
5th     Staff Development Day 
5th     Uniform Shop Open from 
10am—2pm 
6th     First Day Back for all  
Students—Kindergarten to Year 6 
21st     Swimming Carnival 
MARCH 
5th     Zone Swimming Carnival 
12th—25th  - Naplan for Year 3 and 
Year 5 Students 
APRIL 
10th    Easter Hat Parade 
11th    Last Day Term 1 

This week we gave away an amazing 35 prizes in our Christmas Raffle! 
Congratulations to all of our winners and thankyou to our sponsors and Parents/Carers 
that donated prizes, your support is greatly appreciated. 
 
We took a total of $608.00 in raffle sales and this is all profit as all prizes were donated. 
 
All money raised will go towards our gift to the school celebrating their 60th Anniversary. 
Our gift is an Aqua Bubbler with a refill station which will be placed near the Basketball 
Courts. The installation will be a joint project with the school and I will provide an update 
once installation dates are available. 
 
I can now confirm that I will continue to run the school canteen until July 2027. 
During this time Nat’s Canteen will be open on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday only. 
Thankyou for all of your support and patience this year,  I really appreciate it. 
I will re-open Nat’s Canteen on Thursday 6th February 2025. 
 
I would like to wish everyone a very Merry Christmas and a safe start to the New Year. 
I hope you enjoy your holidays and I look forward to seeing you in 2025! 

Please note that we will open the Uniform Shop before school restarts next year. 
The Uniform Shop will be open on Wednesday 5th February from 10am—2pm.  
Payment can be made by Cash or Eftpos. 
 
The Uniform Shop will continue to be open on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 2pm—
2.30pm next year. 
 
Thankyou so much to all those that have donated uniform items that you no longer 
need,  we really appreciate it. All second hand items are free and available to collect 
from the Uniform Shop. 

NOW OPEN 
WEDNESDAY, THURSDAY & 

FRIDAY ONLY 
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THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS 

JAZZY LEE Creations 

$50 Gift Hamper 

Facebook: @jazzyleecreations 

 

Donut King Southlands 

2x Boxes of Donuts 

Shop K1, Southlands Shopping Centre, 

Maxwell St, South Penrith  

Phone: (03) 9069 2417  

Woolworths Southlands 

2x $50 Gift Vouchers 

Shop K1, Southlands Shopping Centre, 2 

Bermingham Road, South Penrith  

 Phone: (02) 4723 2510  

 

Nats Canteen 

2x Canteen Vouchers 

K.S.P.S Canteen 

Lilly Cosmetic Clinic 

Candles 

3/320 High St, Penrith NSW 2750  

 Phone:  0406 154 559  

Lorraine Hunt & Family 

Duncan Family  

K.S.P.S  Parent/Carer 

Inflatable World St Marys 

4 x Entry Passes 

20 Forthorn Pl, North St Marys 2760   

Phone: (02) 4723 2510  


